
About the Caloundra South Realignment Study 
lhe Sunshine Coast is one of Queensland's most popular destinations attracting 
people from Australia and across the globe. 

As the Sunshine Coast grow~ m popularity and size, so too does the demand 
for public transport and infrastructure. To meet this growing demand, the 
Queensland Government i~ committed to building a new rail line that will service 
the Sun.,hine Coast and provide a link to Brisbane. 

The Queensland Government has already identified and earmarked a route for a 
passenger train service from Beerwah to Maroochydore. reaching Caloundra in 
2015 and Maroochydore by 2020. 

The Caloundra City Council has identified a possible alternative route in the 
Caloundra South and aerodrome section that may have less environmental 
impact and more public benefit. The realignment study is now looking at this 
alternative route for the section between the Bruce Highway and Sugar Bag Road. 
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